
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 6/6/2020 4:43:29 PM

First name: Bryan

Last name: Meador

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Hello, my name is Bryan Meador, I am the president of San Juan Sledders Snowmobile Club here in

Durango. I have a few questions about the moving of the current snowmobile trail.

   1.How wide is the new trail going to be? Can Purgatory's groomers fit?

   2. Is Purgatory responsible for grooming this portion of the trail?

   3.Is the new trail flat enough that novice snowmobilers can climb it without any trouble.

   4.Is the switch back turning onto the new bypass shallow enough that an 80year old person can turn without

hesitation? It looks really sharp.

   5.Is Purgatory responsible for the completion of the snowmobile parking area as proposed in the original land

exchange?

   6.Can it be put into the agreement that Purgatory Resort plow the snow off the road and the snowmobile

parking area? This would allow access for snowmobilers and keep them out of skiers parking.

   7.What is the dead line for completion of the Ice Creek Project? Is there a dead line for the parking lot

completion? 

 

  Please include me in any further notices or emails that may pertain to this or any similar circumstances. I

believe after reviewing the map that snowmobilers, the Forest Service and Purgatory Resort can come to an

agreement.

 

     Thank you,

    Bryan Meador

    President,

San Juan Sledders Snowmobile Club


